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News from New Brunswick 
 

News from University of New Brunswick 
Jocelyne Thompson, Director, Collection Services, Harriet Irving Library 

 

Sally Armstrong joined UNB Libraries in early September in the exciting new position of 

Entrepreneurship Librarian.  Sally brings excellent experience to this role, and a keen interest in working 

with students and other entrepreneurs.  Sally comes to UNB from the MaRS Discovery District in 

Toronto, where she had been working as an Information Specialist on the Market Intelligence Team.     

Tatiana Zaraiskaya joined UNB Libraries in March, as STEM Librarian on the Fredericton campus 

(Faculties of Science, Computer Science, Engineering and Forestry & Environmental Management).  She 

will play a leadership role in developing new models of research and learning support for students in the 

STEM disciplines and will engage in emerging areas of academic library service such as research data 

services, research impact/bibliometrics, and scholarly communication. Tatiana is an established 

interdisciplinary researcher in the core sciences. She holds an MLIS (2015) from Western, and a PhD in 

Biophysics (2004) from the University of Guelph. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 


